THE UNIVERSITY OF NORTH CAROLINA

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT

ADMINISTRATIVE MEMORANDUM

SUBJECT Revised Time Limits on Appeals Under Section 501C(4) NUMBER 219
of the Code DATE June 17, 1985

At its meeting on June 14, the Board of Governors amended its policy of
September 14, 1984, concerning time limits on the processing of appeals under
Section 501C(4) of the Code. The former policy on this subject was transmitted
under cover of Administrative Memorandum No. 206, dated September 17, 1984.
Please refer to that memorandum and the attached copy of the policy statement.
The change effected by the Board of Governors is to reduce from 30 to 10 the
number of days allowed a grievant to file notice of appeal from one level of
consideration to the next. Thus, in sections l.a. and b. and 2.a. and b.,
whenever the number '"30" appears it should be changed to "10." Otherwise,

the policy as originally adopted by the Board continues in effect.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr. Robinson of this office.
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APPENDIX D

RESOLUTION OF THE BOARD OF GOVERNORS REVISING THE POLICY OF
THE BOARD, ADOPTED SEPTEMBER 14, 1984, CONCERNING TIME LIMITS
ON APPEALS UNDER SECTION 501C(4)

The resolution of the Board of Governors adopted on September 14, 1984,
concerning time limits on appeals under Section 501C(4) of the Code is hereby
amended as follows:

In Section 1.a. and b. and Section 2.a. and b., the phrase "within
30 days after the date of the . . . decision” shall be replaced by the phrase
"within 10 days after the grievant's receipt of the decision by registered mail-

return receipt requested."





